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Rebels Newsletter 
Are you interested in joining the 
2025 Sun Run?? Would you 
want to join other staff and 
students to support each other in 
this wonderful charity? Here are 
some details below, that will 
allow you to join us this Spring 
for exercise, memories, and a 
good time! 

• What: 2.5k or 10k race for 
runners, walkers, and wheelchair 
participants  
• Where: Downtown 
Vancouver (10k participants can 
meet at Burrard station)  
• When: Sunday, April 27th, 

2025 
 Who: It’s open to all staff and students (family friendly event). It’s a 

huge event, often with 40,000+ participants. Lots of music, prizes, 
snacks.  

  
 How to join: Register at vancouversunrun.com 
 Team Name: Burnaby South Rebels 
 Access Code: BLLSAB 

 

 
 
  



  

 

Hey Rebels! 
 
Our Halloween-themed Fear Factor event was a spooky 
success! The event on October 29 was packed with 
daring participants ready to test their limits, and we 
couldn’t have asked for a more thrilling turnout. 
 
Our contestants faced some seriously eerie eats, like the 
Toxic Waste Wrap, Smush Sandwich, Phlegm Fun Fecal 
Bites, and of course, Deviled Eggs—each one as ghastly 
as the last! The competition was fierce, but in the end, it 
was the teacher team who triumphed, proving they could 
stomach anything we threw at them! 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated and came out to 
cheer. If you missed this year’s Fear Factor, don’t 
worry—there are more unforgettable events on the way. 
Make sure to keep an eye on SG’s Instagram 
@bbysouthstudentgov for updates! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

South’s NEXT TOP REBEL! 

Want to be the BEST REBEL in all of South? Come 
compete in SNTR where we play fun games like Hungry 
Hungry Hippos, Jungle-themed Scavenger Hunt, 
Charades and end of the night with delicious s’mores 
along with Karaoke! Food and drinks are provided 
throughout the night! 
 
To participate, all teammates are required to donate a 
minimum of $20 through SchoolCash online or pay cash 
(see Ms. Sandhu at A102)All donations will go to 
Downtown Eastside Women’s Centre, which is a drop-
in center and provides a 24-hour emergency shelter and 
500 meals per day. They also plan and chair events for 
Indigenous women’s projects like Indigenous plant 
walks, outings for Indigenous women, counseling, 
cultural and community art projects and workshops. Sign 
ups are on SG’s Instagram bio: @bbysouthstudentgov! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Canadian Senior and Intermediate Mathematics Contests 
will be held on Wednesday, November 13th, 2024.  For 
more information, please see Mr. Marzouk in A207. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Thursday, November 7th – University of Toronto 
deadline for Sept. 2025 Early Admission 
 
Friday, November 8th - National Indigenous Veterans 
Day 
 
Monday, November 11th – Remembrance Day  
 
Tuesday, November 12th – BC Post Secondary Mini-Fair 
– Cafeteria (1:00 – 2:45 pm) 
 
Wednesday, November 13th – Book Tasting in Library 
(Lunch) 
 
Wednesday, November 13th – Canadian Sr. & 
Intermediate Mathematics Contests 
 
Friday, November 15th – Grad Write-up due 
 
Friday, November 15th – CLC 11 – Session #2 (8:30 am 
– MJ F) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Always do your best.  What you plant now, you will harvest later. “ Og Mandino 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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